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Appointment of Chief Financial Officer and Company Secretary 
                
 
The Board of Goldfields Money Limited is pleased to announce the appointment of Mr 
Michael Verkuylen as Chief Financial Officer and Company Secretary which will further 
strengthen the management capability of the company. Mr Verkuylen is a Chartered 
Accountant and joins Goldfields Money from his current role as Senior Manager Assurance 
at Ernst & Young where he has spent over 8 years in a number of audit roles in both 
Sydney & Perth primarily in engagements of financial services related companies. 
 
Mr Verkuylen will commence in the role on 25 June 2012 and will be located in Perth. Mr 
Farley Fewkes who has been acting as CFO and Company Secretary will remain as 
General Manager and joint Company Secretary located in Kalgoorlie and will be 
responsible for driving the company’s business development strategy in the Goldfields 
region of Western Australia. 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
David Holden 
Managing Director 
Goldfields Money Limited 
Mobile: 0418 946287 
 


